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Praise & Prayer June 2011

Dear friends of FEISA,

Paraguay has been celebrating, as you can see from this banner!!  

On May 15th we celebrated 200 years of our independence from Spain, which came about in 1811, and we´ve all enjoyed many heart-warming events to mark the occasion, such as parades, special balloons, concerts, folk dances and national and international food fairs. 

In FEISA, we played our part in this patriotic fiesta by putting on a concert with traditional dances and music of the period.  As all our students are female, some had to dress up as men!
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 (
1st year students dressed in national costume – girls in long, colourful lace skirts and cool cheese-cloth blouses, ¨boys¨, barefooted in black trousers, white shirts and straw hats
) (
3rd Year students dressed as Spanish noblemen and women of the period
)












	







 (
1st Year students performing a traditional Paraguayan dance in a hall decorated in the colours of our Paraguayan flag. 
) (
Some 2nd year students dressed as Indian women and others as native-born Spanish descendants who fought for our Independence
. 
)









We have much to thank God for in Paraguay -  As we are situated in the heart of South America, surrounded by large land masses, we are spared many natural disasters.  We are a country rich in land, cattle and vegetation.  We have many unexploited areas of territory, principally in the Chaco area of northern Paraguay.

· We thank God that we are able to run Christian schools here, with complete freedom to teach God´s Word.  In fact, one of the officially stated aims of Paraguayan education is that each child should be helped to gain a healthy ¨relationship with himself, with others, with his natural environment and with God.”  We consider this is a privilege which few other nations enjoy in the world today.
· We thank God for our people, who despite the often pricarious circumstances they live in, are very friendly, cheerful, trusting and hospitable.
· We also thank God for the slow but sure changes we are beginning to see at a political level with regard to public health and education.

Will you join us in praying -  
· for our government, especially president Lugo
· for our children, many of whom roam the streets begging or taking drugs
· for young people to find satisfactory employment and not have to work for a pittance or in inhuman conditions or even leave the country to make a living  
· for our families who are increasingly suffering from divorce, domestic violence or the emigration of a member looking for work 
·  (
President Fernando Lugo
)for greater security in our streets
· that all our people may have access to good health care
· that our state schools may offer free, good quality education for all our children up to 16 years
· and that violence in our schools may be controlled. 

In FEISA, our 2nd Year students are beginning their final half-year exams.  Please pray they may be able to organise their time to study, as 15 out of the 18 have morning jobs.  Pray too that their often very low salaries will be sufficient to enable them to keep up to date in paying their fees, as that is a requisite for sitting their exams.   






 (
Thanks to your prayers and gifts, we´re delighted to have been able to finish the 3 new toilets next to our classrooms.
)





We are counting on your support to enable us to continue serving our country by offering teacher training with a Christian world-view.

“Those who are wise will shine like the brightness of the heavens, and those who lead many to righteousness, like the stars for ever and ever.” Daniel 12:3 


  
          Gloria and Ana
Training Teachers, Transforming Lives

UK contact: Colin Voutt, Greendown Terrace, 164 Bradford Road, Combe Down, Bath, BA2 5BZ
Tel: 01225 834643 e-mail: feisa.admin@gmail.com
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